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OXNARD NEWS IN BRIEF 
PUBLIC NOTICES 
Nov. 3 Planning Commission meeting to be held at PACC instead of council chambers 
The Planning Commission will conduct a study session on 
short-term rental regulations starting at 7 p.m. Thursday, 
Nov. 3, 2016. The meeting will be held at the Performing 
Arts and Convention Center, Oxnard Room, 800 Hobson 
Way. The meeting is a study session only. No decisions 
will be made at the meeting. 

The agendas for the Planning Commission as well as the 
City of Oxnard’s other boards, commissions and 
committees, can be viewed by clicking here. Agendas for 
other City meetings, including City Council meetings, can 
be viewed by clicking here. 

EVENTS 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Recycle during month of November to receive cash back 

America Recycles Day is Nov. 15, 
2016, but the City of Oxnard is 
celebrating all month long! Help us 
reduce, reuse and recycle our way 
to a cleaner, more eco-friendly 
tomorrow by bringing your cans 
for recycling to the Del Norte 
Regional Recycling and Transfer 
Station’s Buy Back Center, 111 S. 
Del Norte Blvd. 

For every pound of California 
Refund Value (CRV) aluminum 
cans recycled, you will receive a 
special redemption value of $1.67 
during the month of November. 
The Buy Back Center is open from 
7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through 
Saturday. There is a CRV limit of 
100 pounds per day (not valid for 
licensed recyclers).  

America Recycles Day is the only nationally recognized day dedicated to encouraging Americans to 
reduce, reuse, recycle and buy recycled products. For more information, call (805) 385-8060. 
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Tickets on sale for Nov. 10 “Murder on the Nile” performance at Oxnard PACC 

Starting at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, Nov. 10, at the 
Performing Arts and Convention Center, 800 
Hobson Way, Aquila Theatre will stage Murder on 
the Nile by one of the greatest mystery writers in 
world literature - Agatha Christie. This brilliant new 
production features a masterful whodunit and 
Aquila's clever signature style.  

Tickets are available for $35 and $45 by clicking 
here or calling (805) 486-2424. 

Murder on the Nile, Agatha Christie's own staging 
of her famous novel, Death on the Nile, is set on a 
paddle steamer cruising the legendary Nile River 
in 1940s Egypt. The passengers aboard are abuzz 
when the famous heiress, Kay Ridgeway, and her 
penniless new husband, Simon Mostyn, board the 

ship. Class, money and reputation are all at stake in one way or another for the passengers, and 
before they know it deceit, theft and murder quickly make waves on the river. Spurned lover 
Jacqueline De Severac, protective uncle Canon Pennefather, a troubled German Doctor and a host 
of colorful and mysterious characters add to the drama and suspense of this classic Agatha Christie 
mystery.  
   
Who can be trusted? Who holds the truth? Who is a suspect? Whodunit?  
   
In its 25th anniversary season, Aquila Theatre brings its innovative touch to this deliciously 
dangerous murder mystery, with brilliant direction, superb acting, thrilling physicality and stunning 
designs. Aquila's Murder on the Nile will be a classic all over again.  

City of Oxnard accepting Veterans Day entry applications through Nov. 7, 2016 
Veterans Day is right around the corner on Friday, Nov. 11, 2016. The City of Oxnard will accept 
applications through Monday, Nov. 7, from groups 
interested in participating in the parade or hosting a 
booth at the ceremony.  

Download the application online at 
www.oxnard.org/veteransday2016, or stop by the 
Oxnard City Clerk’s Office at 300 W. Third St., 
Fourth Floor, during regular business hours. 

Applications must be submitted to Oxnard City 
Clerk Daniel Martinez by mail, in person or by 
email at daniel.martinez@oxnard.org by Monday, 
Nov. 7, 2016. 

For questions, call the Oxnard City Clerk’s Office at 
(805) 385-7803 or email 
daniel.martinez@oxnard.org. 
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City accepting vendor applications and sponsorships for Dec. 3 Tamale Festival  

The Tamale Festival will return to downtown Oxnard on Saturday, Dec. 3, 2016, from 9 a.m. to 6:30 
p.m. Join us at Plaza Park, 500 S. C St., for live music, arts and crafts, a cumbia dance competition 
and, of course, mouthwatering, authentic tamales! 

Arts and crafts vendors (non-food vendors) interested in participating in the festival can pick up 
applications at the Recreation Division of the Cultural and Community Services Department at 305 
W. Third St., or download applications by clicking here. The deadline for applications is Monday, Nov. 
21, 2016. Applications can be submitted via email to oxnardrec@oxnard.org or dropped off at the 
Recreation Division at 305 W. Third St.  

Organizations or persons interested in becoming a festival sponsor can download applications online 
by clicking here. For sponsorship questions, contact Jessy Tapia at jessy.tapia@oxnardpal.org or 
(805) 901-3878. 

For more information about the Tamale Festival, contact Yolanda Pina, festival organizer, at 
yolanda.pina@oxnard.org or (805) 385-7995. 

Public invited to graduation for Oxnard Fire Department new recruits 

The Oxnard Fire Department is proud to announce the 2016 
graduation ceremony scheduled for 10 a.m. Friday, Nov. 4, 2016, 
at the Police Activities League (PAL) gym, 350 S. K St.  

The public is invited to attend the free event. 

Following the ceremony, the nine fire academy graduates will 
participate in a demonstration to show off their skills. The recruits 
were exposed to an extensive 16-week academy designed to 
prepare them for a dynamic career as an Oxnard firefighter. The 
Oxnard Fire Department responded to approximately 18,000 calls 
for service last year from eight stations. The Department also 
staffs Hazardous Materials, Urban Search and Rescue and Water 
Rescue units.    

For more information, contact Battalion Chief Sergio Martinez at 
(805) 385-7720 or sergio.martinez@oxnard.org. 
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COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 
Oxnard Police Department hosts first annual Halloween Spooktacular 

On Sunday, Oct. 30, 2016, a crowd of about 400 parents and children visited the Oxnard Police 
Station for the first annual Halloween Spooktacular! Visitors enjoyed a night of trick-or-treating on the 
lobbies of the first and second floors, which were decorated in true Halloween spirit. The event was a 
success thanks to the support of City staff, volunteers and sponsors. 
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